4/2710 Board Hearing

AB 2121
Deadline: 3/26/10 by 12 noon

commentletters - gualala river

From: <peeveym@aol.com>

To: <commentletters@waterboards.ca.gov>
Date: 3/25/2010 12:04 PM

Subject: gualala river

| am a property owner at The Sea Ranch. Your draft regulations sound like they would be a disaster. Please
hold hearings on the North Coast, look into need to be reasonable, etc. Give the people a chance to respond. Do
not rush through any action. Thank you.
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